
From: Gordon Akerman < > 
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2024 1:50 PM 
To: SSIInfo; Laura Patrick; Jamie Harris 
Subject: Bylaw 537 
 
 
>>  
>> Hello, 
>>  
>> I am writing in regard to the recently bylaw 537. 
>>  
>> My wife, 2 kids and myself are currently building a house on our 3  
>> acre property “ ” which allows a Principle Res and 600 sq ft cottage Currently 
we are living in a 900 sq ft home on this property. A condition from the Islands trust is that we will have 
to remove the current home once the new home is completed. This current home is a very comfortable 
and safe home. It would be ashamed to remove it from the property. 
>>  
>> We are writing to you now to please consider adding our property to the newly passed bylaw 537 
map which allows us to make this 900 sq ft building  a full time rental, which is desperately needed in 
this community. 
>>  
>>  
>> Best, 
>>  
>> Gord, Zena, Gemma and Boden Akerman 
>>  
>>  
>  


